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Army Announces Upcoming 10th Combat Aviation Brigade Deployment

FORT DRUM, N.Y. - 10th Mountain Division (Light Infantry)’s Combat Aviation Brigade will deploy this spring to the U.S. Central Command's area of responsibility.

Maj. Gen. Greg Anderson, Commanding General of the 10th Mountain Division (LI) reflects, "The 10th Mountain's Combat Aviation Brigade has deliberately prepared for this mission for several months.  They are a true team of offensively minded, and self-reliant Soldiers.  They are ready for this mission and whatever else will be asked of them.”

Media with inquiries, please reach out to 10th Mountain Division public affairs officer, Lt. Col. Sarah Ray, at sarah.j.ray9.mil@army.mil, or 315-772-7634.
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